
August 5, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Dockets UE-220376, UE-210829—PacifiCorp’s Response to Motion to Consolidate

 

In accordance with WAC 480-07-370(2), WAC 480-07-375(1)(b), and WAC 480-07-380(1),

 

PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power & Light Company submits its response to motion to consolidate in 
the above-referenced proceedings. 

It is respectfully requested that all data requests be sent to the following, with copies to the 
Company’s counsel: 

By email (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com 

By Regular Mail: Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 

Please direct informal inquiries to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

            /s/    
Shelley McCoy 
Director, Regulation 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5292
shelley.mccoy@pacificorp.com

Enclosures 
220376_210829_PAC_Response_to_Motion_to_Consolidate_8-5-2022.pdf 
220376_210829_PAC_COS_8-5-2022.pdf 
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